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We have been active in mentoring refugees in our community, and we cannot say 

strongly enough how critical the initial supports are to establishing a solid foundation 

for the newly arrived refugees. We see our friends from around the world absolutely 

thriving with minimal support and mentorship at this point because of the initial 

investment. Let us be people of kindness and courage who see how our richness is 

built through getting to know people from around the world. 


